
 

 

 
 
24 April 2008 
 
 
 
Sha Zukang 
Under-Secretary-General 
United Nations 
Room DC2-2320 
2 UN Plaza, New York, NY 
10017 
 
By FACSIMILE: +1.212.963.1010 
 
 
Dear Under-Secretary General Zukang,  
 
 
Thank you for your letter of 12 March inviting ICANN to provide an annual performance report as 
follow-up to the Tunis Agenda on the Information Society. I note that we have not seen the report of 
September 2006 of Mr. Desai findings of consultations with representatives of all stakeholder groups to 
find a common ground with reference to the process.  
 
We shall prepare a response to your letter, summarizing all the publicly available information regarding 
ICANN’s steps taken in relation to enhanced cooperation. However, this will need to be considered by 
the ICANN Board, which we anticipate will occur at one of its upcoming Board meetings.  
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 
Paul Twomey 
CEO & President 
ICANN 
 
  
 


